

FRIENDS OF LEIGH CHURCH

Registered charity number (England and Wales): 1174913

JULY UPDATE

If you have never attended the monthly Leigh Lunch in the Memorial Hall, why not give it a try? A warm welcome awaits, and you can forget the cooking and washing up for that day! Everyone is welcome at this popular event, and the next one is on Friday, 12ⁿ July. A bargain at just £6 for a 2-course hot lunch, including soft drinks, and plenty of good company. Wine beer and cider are also available. Please book at v.l.higginsfox@btinternet.com or 01373 812087. Let us know if you need transport.

The following day, Saturday July 13^a, our brilliant Bingo event is back in the Memorial Hall! 7pm bar open, 7.30pm eyes down. £5 entry covers hall hire and table snacks. An evening of laughter and fun awaits!

We will be hosting a cream Tea in in the church café on July 18ⁿ, so pop along and see who's around for a chat. We hold these events regularly throughout the year, and hope you can join us for this lovely social occasion.

The ball is rolling now on the next repair projects for St Giles. FOLC has made an application to the Diocese of Bath and Wells for permission to undertake new repair work, and we will keep you posted on our plans for fundraising,

Dates for your diaries: we plant to host another Bingo event in October – to be announced, and don't forget the Christmas Fair on 15^a November, and the Christmas Tree Festival on the 7^a and 8^a December.

The Tower Room café is open every day as a peaceful place to rest, work, study or socialise. Free Wi-fi, toys and books for children, and local family history research are some of the things available during open hours. Refreshments can be purchased on a self-serve basis.

As always, Friends of Leigh Church thanks you for your loyal support with membership and events, and we look forward to seeing you at various fundraising occasions this year.